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Deansway

 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


19th September 2016
Dear Parent/Carer

Marle Hall – May 2017
Following our previous successful trips to Marle Hall in North Wales, we are now looking forward to our next visit in May 2017 with the present Year 5 children.  The trip will run for 4 days, from 2nd to 5thth May. We anticipate the price to be in the region of £240.00.  We will confirm the exact amount as soon as we are able to confirm the number of children.

A meeting has been arranged for Monday 26th September at 6.00pm to provide you and your child with further information and we would ask you to complete and return the attached slip by Friday 23rd September, to indicate your child’s interest in the trip and also whether you and your child are able to attend the above meeting.  Thank you. 

Yours sincerely

Jane Moore (Mrs)

Educational Visit Co-ordinator

Marle Hall – May 2017 

I confirm my child ……………………………………………………………………. of Class ………………. is *interested/not interested in the trip to Marle Hall.   
*Please circle where appropriate

I am *able/unable to attend the meeting on the 26th of September 2016 and would be able to pay a deposit of £50.00 by October half term and the balance in instalments (dates to be confirmed), with the final payment by mid-March 2017. 

*Please circle where appropriate

No., of adults/children attending ………… 

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………………………                                                             Date …………………….
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